
SGA MINUTES 

12.09.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

 Kayla Ho Bokyeong Kim Narae Kim Mr. Barry 

Bake Elenitoba-

Johnson 

Eden Fillingim Yang Chi Yun Ha Ms. Millender 

Derek Ricafort Razariah Stokes Eshal Syed Katie Smith  

Jacob Kim Nova Davis Olivia Yoo Naria 

Khristoforova 

 

Novita Whillock Jeffrey Jeffrey Mekhi Williams Maura Walldorf  

Liana Jayasena     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Liana Jayasena 

Thought of the day: “The greatest glory in living lies not in never falling, but in rising every time 

we fall.” We have worked very hard to make some of these events. Even if we struggle, we still 

manage to work through it. So thank you all for your efforts and SGA on top!! 

Tomorrows Assembly will be on JBLA and next week’s Assembly will be the Winter Concert.  

Sergeant at Arms, Novita Whillock 

Novita apologizes for the room setup. There will be a Christmas movie night this Friday. Next 

week Christmas Card making, Ornament Making, and Gingerbread house making will be on 

Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. 

Secretary, Jacob Kim 

There were 2 suggestion that was discussed today and they were all a lego event. The School 

Spirit Committee offers to host it and the prize will be Legos.  SGA Secretary shadowing 

positions are now open. 

Treasurer, Derek Ricafort 

Vice President, Bake Elenitoba-Johnson 



Bake thanks everyone who went and helped out with Winter Formal. This Saturday will be 

WinterFest and Bake is asking for the SGA to come help. If you have time please fill out 

multiple time slots. 

President, Jeeah Kim 

Jeeah was not here and Bake took her role and led the meeting. 

Eden discussed a few plans that IC has.  

On January 6th which is a Monday from 9-10 there will be a New Year’s Resolution Writing.  

Dragon talks will happen January 31st tentatively from 6:30-8:30 in the Caf. There will be 

speeches and discussion topics for it. There will also be a small drinks station. 

Future Fair will be happening around late February early March. 

Mega Musical Chairs will be happening in the first week of May. The goal is to fundraise for the 

school and there will be Pie a Rep, Tape a Rep to a wall, Dunk a Rep, and an Ice Bucket 

Challenge tentatively. 

SGA Advisors, Mr. Barry and Ms. Millender 

The advisors appreciated everyone who helped with Winter Formal! 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 

Bake made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Novita seconded it. 


